Josh | Frances | Mikayah | Josh Jr.

' THE DAKUS

Missionaries to the Fiji Islands

“And he said unto them, Go ye into all the world, and preach the
gospel to every creature.” Mark 16:15 KJV
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June 2024 - Prayer Letter

Greetings pastors, prayer partners, & friends!

It has been almost two months since we landed in Nadi, Fiji. Upon our arrival in May, we began the
work of setting up our new home here in Sigatoka, Fiji and settling into this new ministry for us. Our
days were also filled with outreach and finding some families that had gone astray from the Lord.

CHURCH MINISTRY UPDATE

We are praising the Lord for the growth we have seen at Harvest Baptist Church in the six weeks
since we have been back. Many of the church families had gotten out of the habit of church
attendance. Praise the Lord many have returned and have been more faithful in the past month. We
were also encouraged by some first-time visitors from our neighborhood. Semiti and Christina are a
young couple (not yet married) who came to church from our neighborhood and prayed to receive
Christ when we visited their home. Mani and his wife are Hindu neighbors of our church who
came for Friend Sunday. Please pray for their salvations.

Frances has been able to teach the children’s classes and has been enjoying it very much. Praise the
Lord some of the children have prayed to receive Christ as their Savior. Please pray for Ben's
salvation. He's a ten-year old boy who is not yet saved but comes faithfully.

CAMP MINISTRY UPDATE

We praise the Lord for a blessed Junior camp this year. We had around 40 junior campers, 7 of which
made professions of faith in Christ. Please pray for their continued growth as many of our children
face challenges at home and school.

CRATE UPDATE

Due to some delays, our crate has still not left the USA. We were encouraged that finally this past
week the crate began its journey to us. Join us in praying it will ship quickly and reach us before
youth camp, at the end of August.

FAMILY NEWS
We have put Mikayah into a kindergarten here in our town. She loves it! We praise the Lord for
overall good health since we have been back. Frances’ pregnancy has also been going well.

Thank you all for standing behind us through your faithful prayers and giving so we can be here
doing this work. Truly, we could not continue in this work without your prayers and the supply of
the Spirit of Jesus Christ (Philippians 1:19).

Youth Night (Ben is pictured
in front of Frances wearing a
greenish-yellow shirt)
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